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15 April 2021 

Your Majesty, 

 

You have been a wonderful Chief Patron since Motability’s very foundation and all of us at Motability, 
and, I am sure, all disabled people and their families whose Scheme cars have put them on the ‘road to 
freedom’ and we are sure, share your great sadness when we heard that His Royal Highness, Duke of 
Edinburgh had died. 

We were honoured he could attend some of our special occasions alongside you.  He attended your very 
first outside Christmas broadcast when he and members of your family handed over Motability Scheme 
cars to disabled people on the garden side of Buckingham Palace.  

He also attended our 30th Anniversary event at the Royal Hospital, Chelsea in 2008 and our celebration 
and commemoration of our Paralympian athletes ahead of the 2012 London Olympic Games in 
November 2011 at the Great Hall of Westminster.  

We have the honour to remain, Madam, Your Majesty’s most humble and obedient servants. 
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